Committee Report
The Standing Committee Chairs should take leadership in the development of a clearly written and thorough committee report for each University Senate meeting.

Formal reporting of standing committee business is an important part of every University Senate meeting.  In addition to presenting motions, Standing Committee chairs should include a detailed description of discussions and debates that occurred during committee meetings, reports of ad hoc committees, as well as future activities and objectives of the committee. 
For each motion, the committee should also include a thorough report.  The Executive Committee suggests these topics be addressed:

· Summary of Committee Deliberations 

· Committee Vote 
· Majority Report

· Minority Report 
